
PROPOSAL 21-22 B:   O60s-League: START-TIMES

Proposer: Torbay

Seconder: tba

To be voted on at the April-25  th   DCIBA Executive Meeting

It is proposed that:-

That all over 60's games should be a morning start. Our (Torbay's) thoughts behind 
this are that teams would be travelling outside of any rush hour traffic and would be 
travelling in daylight both ways to most venues.We know that this would mean some 
clubs having to reorganise local leagues,roll up’s etc but we feel it would be 
beneficial.

Contact for this Proposal 
Graham Warren (Company Secretary)
(torbayaibainfo@gmail.com)


